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As it stands, the protections for historic properties in Oregon are pretty pathetic. The 

possibility of destruction of and historic building by one disinterested owner is high.  

Adding this provision that would permit demolition without review of any historic 

property is criminal! How do we know it's us without our past? Please amend this bill. 

The remainder of the bill is fine. But let's not throw history out with the attempt to 

house people who are currently houseless. 


